
 

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS 

BOARD OF REGISTRATION OF COSMETOLOGY and BARBERING 

MINUTES of January 8, 2019 SALON PATHWAYS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

 

TIME:  1:00 p.m. 

 

PLACE:  1000 Washington St, Room 1D 

  Boston, MA 02118 

 

PRESENT:  Susan Viens (Chair), Joy Talbot (Vice Chair), Amanda Donis (Secretary), Janice 

Dorian, Erinn Pearson, Marian Saluto, Catherine Tool 

 

STAFF:  Richard Lawless, Associate Executive Director 

  Lynn Read, Board Counsel 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at about 10:30 a.m. by Ms. Viens (Chair). 

 

Minutes of October 9, 2018 

After discussion, a MOTION was made by Ms. Tool, second by Ms. Dorian to accept the 

Subcommittee Minutes of October 9, 2018 as amended.  The MOTION passed unanimously 7-0. 

 

Proposal for Employer Intern License  

The members present discussed the proposal for Employer Intern License previously made by 

Mr. Zona, who was not present. 

 

A MOTION was made by Ms. Dorian, seconded by Ms. Saluto that the minutes should reflect 

that the Subcommittee did not adopt the proposal as presented at prior meetings and had offered 

the opportunity to clarify the proposal at today’s meeting; and in the absence of any clarified 

proposal, the Board had nothing to discuss and no action is being taken.  The Motion passed 

unanimously 7-0. 

 

Public Comment 

 

Ms. Viens asked if there were members of the public who wished to comment.   

 

Ms. Casey of Rob Roy Academy raised concerns about applicants for the Instructor Barber 

license.   

  

A MOTION was made by Ms. Dorian, second by Ms. Saluto to waive the supervisor requirement 

for the Junior Barber Instructor who have applied and are waiting to take the exam for an 

upgrade to the full Instructor license.  The Motion passed by majority of those present, 6-1.   
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Adjourn 

A MOTION was made by Ms. Tool, second by Ms. Pearson to adjourn the Subcommittee and 

resume the Open Meeting of the Board.  The MOTION passed unanimously, 7-0. 

 

The meeting of the Subcommittee was adjourned at or around 10:45 a.m.   

 

 

The above minutes were approved by the Salon Pathways Subcommittee at its open meeting held 

on February 12, 2019. 

 

      

 
_______________________________________ 

Richard Lawless, Acting Executive Director 

 

Documents Used During the Meeting: 

Draft Minutes of Subcommittee Meeting held October 9, 2018 
 


